
 
 
 

 
 

9OI REF: 14859 

RESPONSE SENT: 22/10/2024 

 

Request 

Under the FOI Act please provide me with: 

1. A copy of your authority’s response to the Government consultation on the 
“proposed reforms to the National Planning Policy Framework and other 
changes to the planning system”, which closed on September 24th 2024. 
Please include copies of all consultation response documents submitted by 
your authority. 

2. Any statistical analysis carried out that informed this response 

 

 

Response 

We have treated your request as made under the Environmental Information 
Regulations 2004 (EIR), since the information held on planning files is usually 
environmental information. Having liaised with our planning department, the 
response can be found in the pdf appendix “FOI 14589 response to proposed 
reforms” published alongside this. 

 

 


